For Immediate Release   
 2 February 1998

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “Ultra Electronics”)

Ultra Wins £32m Sonobuoy Order

Ultra Electronics, the UK based aerospace and defence electronics group, has been awarded a five year contract worth approximately £32m to supply HIDAR (High Instantaneous Dynamic Range) sonobuoys to the UK Ministry of Defence.  The work will be mainly undertaken at Ultra’s Sonar and Communication Systems division in Greenford, with involvement by Ultra’s Hermes Electronics Inc division in Canada.  Ultra is a world leader in sonobuoy technology and supplies a range of sonobuoys to the international defence market.  The HIDAR sonobuoy will provide an improvement in performance over current generation DIFAR sonobuoys.

Dr Julian Blogh, Chief Executive of Ultra Electronics, commented: “I am delighted to win this major contract for HIDAR sonobuoys.  Not only will it provide the Royal Navy and Royal Air Force with a better submarine detection capability, but it also strengthens Ultra’s position at the forefront of sonobuoy technology and secures continuity of production at Ultra’s sonobuoy factories through to the year 2003.”
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